
Dr. Otto Nathan 
121 West 11th Street 

New York City 
 

July 24, 1936 
 

Professor Albert Einstein 
Distin’s Cottage 
Glenwood 
Saranac Lake, N. Y.  
 
Dear Professor Einstein: 

Many thanks for your letter which just arrived. Many thanks for the letters of introduction to 
Thomas Mann, Lord Cecil and Leon Blum. 

I have passed on your information about Boris Schwartz to Mrs. R. H. Pretzfeld, 150 W. 79th Street. 
(Trafalgar 7-2414). As you suggested I arranged with her that Boris Schwartz should get in touch with her 
upon his arrival in this country. She then will take it up with Professor Hoffman who is expected to be 
back towards the end of August. I also gave Mrs. Pretzfeld your address in case she needs to get in touch 
with you before my return. 

I am returning <your list and> Dr. Klopstock’s curriculum vitae. I informed myself as well as possible 
about this case and shall take this up with Thomas Mann if I can possibly manage to go to Zürich. 

I sincerely hope that your wife is feeling a little bit better with the new treatment. I wish you would 
remember me to the entire family. 

Auf Wiedersehen!  

Yours,  

Otto Nathan 
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